PINOCHLE CLUB
LOOKING FOR NEW MEMBERS

The Greenbriar-Oceanaire Pinochle Club is seeking new members.

We meet every Monday and Friday from 1 to 4 PM in the Second
Floor East Card Room.

If you're an experienced player or you want to learn the game,
stop by to take advantage of one of GOCA'’s friendliest clubs.

For more information, call Club President Warren Schmidt at
693-2057




